

27.05.2017

Information Letter no. 26-2017

Dear Member Federations,

on request of the Georgian Fencing Federation and the Organising Committee of the Tbilisi 2017 European Championships we remind you to send the attached file for registration of your fencers and officials as soon as possible to the following 2 email addresses:

gochashviliss@yahoo.com and copy to andrew.puchkov@gmail.com

Please also observe <u>point IV</u> of our recent letter with "Information for Delegations" to avoid any discrepancies.

Best regards,

Max Genter

General Secretariate
Hainbuchenweg 21
D-82194 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com
www.eurofencing.info

Please fill in all the fields of the table (as in the sample) and add the photo in the File in jpg format

Lastname	Firstname	Nation	Category	Posiiton	File name with photo
USMANOV	Alisher	RUS	FIE	President os FIE	usmanov.jpg